
 

 

Board of Directors 

of the  

South Fork Kings Groundwater Sustainability Agency 

This is to inform you that the South Fork Kings Groundwater Sustainability Agency (SFKGSA) 

Board of Directors Meeting previously scheduled to be held on Thursday, April 17, 2025 at 5:30 

PM is CANCELLED. 

 

The next regularly scheduled Board Meeting will be held on Thursday, May 15, 2025 

 


